From,
Nanny Sampson,
New York 56006
To,
Welsh Otin,
Beach World Tours Pvt. Ltd.,
New York 56224
Dear Mr. Welsh,
I am really enthralled by the sheer package and successful execution by your team members to make my family holiday a perfect in its entirety.  This is to let you really aware of our family members being treated very high and provided best holiday with all kinds of entertainment that any family would expect while they are on a holiday season.  No matter where we have gone, we got enjoyment on every occasion at a place where we visited and had some kind of activities.
Since we have had a couple of holiday packages with other companies, I would like to stay with your company for immediate holiday package coming next season if all goes according to our planning.  My kids would be delighted if we could have some kind of more surprises during our stay at beautiful locations in our next season, after all you are expert in this field too.
Yours Truly,
Nanny Sampson

